
Attendance: Tze-Yiu, Stephanie Haines, Erika Bako, Evelyn Pryor 
 
Business: 

●​ We would like to discuss the future CVPO potentially on the 3rd Tuesday, via Zoom 
Q&A. Tze will email the meeting time to Keri so it can get to the parents. 

●​ Board meetings will take place on the1st Tuesday of every month to keep consistency, 
and the last meeting of the year should be in May. 

●​ Tze wants to send an email to the parents with a broad statement about planning, the 
future, and about engagement 

 
Events Coming Up: 

●​ Parent teacher conferences are coming up, but we will defer to CV to organize parents 
since they have been organizing this since 2020. 

●​ One thing to discuss in future meetings with parents is to find our purpose the CVPO 
providest to CV. 

●​ To get insight, Tze and Erika will have a meeting with Andre to understand what the 
CVPO looked like before pandemic and to brainstorm for the future 

●​ Bring up some of the services that the CVPO provides, like  acquiring donations from 
parents rather than going through the district (and paying 5%). 

 
Housekeeping: 

●​ Business and forms for State and Federal government will need to be filled out at the 
end of our fiscal year (June). 

●​ Teacher grants were done this year. 
 
These minutes were approved by the CVPO at the meeting date below. 
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